
 

 
 
September 19, 2017 
 

     BY RESS & COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

Terminus Project 
Board File #EB-2017-0162 

 
As request by Board Staff at page 13 of their Decision and Order dated August 31, 2017 for the 
Terminus Project, please find attached a corrected copy of the letter of acknowledgement as per the 
following request: 

For the purposes of this Decision, the OEB has interpreted the word 
“objectives” to be “objections” in the landowner’s letter of 
acknowledgement found at Schedule 17 to the application. Union Gas is 
expected to file a corrected version of the letter with the OEB. 

If you have any questions or required additional information please contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
W.T. (Bill) Wachsmuth, RPF 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
:sb 
 
cc: Nancy Marconi, OEB 
 Zora Crnojacki, OEB 
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